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October 10th, 2019 
 
How intense was that 1st competition!? 
 
Congratulations to our Warriors on getting 2nd place 
in Band and Auxiliary at Canyon Springs High School!  
 
And thank you for all our parents and volunteers for 
supporting our warriors and making it a successful 
first competition of the season. 
 
Join us this Saturday at Rancho Buena Vista High 
School for their 2nd competition at 4:15pm. 
Remember, we’re always in need of volunteers.  
 
To keep up to date on our Warriors ranking during 
this marching season, visit https://www.scsboa.org/ 

Booster Meeting RECAP 
 
FUNDRAISING! 
 

• SNAP: we have just a week left and as of 
10/7, we’ve raised $10,925!!! WooHoo! 

• Trees & Wreaths, and See’s Candies: Keep a 
look out for those order forms. From what I 
hear, those wreaths can last until February. 

• Discount Cards: To be begin soon for 2020. 
Other option was presented called “Finding 
Fallbrook”, more information to come.  

• Major Market: We receive 1% of your bill 
before taxes! Write your Warrior’s name on 

the receipt and drop it off in the band room. 
The envelope is on the wall! 

 
Aloha Hawaii 
 
Our next meeting for Hawaii will be held at the 
Fallbrook VFW @ 1175 Old Stage Rd., Fallbrook Ca. on 
Monday, Oct. 14th from 6 to 7:30.  
 
Why the VFW? On Monday nights they host a 
hamburger dinner for $7.00 a plate.  
 
For information regarding Hawaii, please visit 
www.memorialdayparade.com. 
 
Student Accounts and Donations 
 
The Snack Shack is booming! To help with the boom, 
we are asking for donations.  
 

• Freezer items: Hot Pockets, burritos, pizza 
bites…  

• Noodles 
• Beverages: Sodas, waters, juice 
• Snacks  

 
We also need donations for our Harvest Festival. 
 

• Art Supplies (Googly eyes, pipe cleaners…) 
• Markers 
• Stickers 
• Face paint and face painters 

 
Important! -- The next payment of $300 due for 
Hawaii is Friday, 10/25. Payments can be made online 
through our website, cash or check made out to FHS 
Band Boosters. 
 
In Warrior News 
 

There are several ways to keep up to date on the 
band’s comings and goings. Follow us on Instagram 
(Fallbrookband), Facebook (Fallbrook HS Band and 
Guard) and the Band App.  
 
Upcoming Events 
 
10/12: RBV Competition 
10/14: Hawaii Meeting @ Fallbrook VFW 
10/20: Harvest Festival  
10/21: Booster meeting 
10/26: Mt. Carmel Competition 
 
Reminder: Visit www.fhswarriormusic.org for 
upcoming events and further information. 
 
Practice Schedule:  
 
Mondays - 4:30pm – 9pm 
Wednesdays - 3pm – 4pm  
Thursdays - 3pm – 7:30pm 
Saturdays - 11:30am – 4pm 
 
From the 2019/2020 Fallbrook Band 
Boosters Board, we thank you for your 
support and contributions: 
 
Chris Potter (President) 
Penny Pongun (1st VP Fundraising) 
Dorothy Lindsey (2nd VP Guard/Uniforms) 
Trysha Upton (Treasurer) 
Granny Linda Johnson (Secretary) 
Kati Witke (Transportation) 
Sadie Chanthakeo-Doll (Communications)  
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